
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

What an incredible term!  It is always special welcoming new Reception 

children into the school every September and watching them and all the 

other children blossom and flourish as they grow in confidence. 

 

This of course couldn’t happen without the love and support from all of 

you and the care and dedication of our amazing team of staff and 

Governors.   

 

Thank you so much for everything that you continue to do for the 

children and the school.  I know I have said this before but I really feel 

blessed to be the Head of the Heights.  We aren’t just a school, we are 

a family and community and we grow stronger through care, love and 

kindness every day. 

 

The news last night was wonderful to receive and a big step towards 

securing a permanent site for our gorgeous school. 

 

Thank you also for your lovely cards and generous gifts for myself and Mrs Fallon and my incredible birthday 

surprise.  I was quite overwhelmed and humbled when I received it and read the card.  What a very special end 

to a very special term! 

 

I hope you are all enjoying a joyful Christmas with your families and wish you all a happy and healthy 2017. 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS NEXT TERM 

You should have received information about after school clubs via 

ParentMail.  Please let us know your preferences for clubs on the 
return slip no later than Thursday 5th January so we can arrange 
places. Please pop slips in the red Parent Post Box outside the school 

office.  All clubs will start in the week beginning 9th January.   

 

Thank you to Chris Ellison and his team from Performance Cricket 

for providing us with fantastic sports provision in school – meet 

some of the team! 

 

Spotlight falls this week on… 

Reception – Jake for Level 1 Swimming (RAO) 

Year 1 – Ava for passing her Ballet Medal Test, Elsa for Level 2 Swimming, Ralph for Level 3 Swimming 

Abigail for Swimming (1VH) and Misa for Level 1 Swimming (1CPF) 

Year 2 – Shams for swimming 10 metres (2AM), Rishi for Level 2 Swimming and Indi for Grade 8 

Gymnastics 

Year 3 – Anna for being Gymnast of the Autumn term    

Congratulations to you all! 
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PUPILS OF THE WEEK:  

Reception – River, Kit, James, Amelia and Lauren (RSR) Oliver, Imogen, 

Sammy, Lilly and Varya (RAO) 

Year 1 – Chloe, Karim and Hamish (1CPF), Dylan, Rishi (1VH) 

Year 2 – Tara, YingGe, Shams (2AM), Joshua, Betty (2HK) 

Year 3 – Immy and Jack (3SW) 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Karen Edwards 

Headteacher 

 
 

 

 

Wednesday 4th January Return to school for Term 3 


